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I am writing to express my sincere support for such common sense legislation. Being 

one of the lowest lodging taxes in the country, 1.25 percent is a very modest increase 

to ask for those interested in experiencing Oregon's natural wonders (including my 

own family). An average night of lodging would increase "vacationing costs" 

equivalent to a cup of gas station coffee. Honestly, we could ask for more, but alas... 

1.25 percent will due. Please support HB 2977. 


